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Class Groupings for September 2019 
Nursery Mrs Suzanne Marner 

P1 Mrs Danielle McGreevy 

P2 Mrs Linda Magee 

P3 Mrs Kathryn Glover 

P4 Mrs Margaret Martelli 

P5 Mrs Tricia Mailey(Maternity Leave) Miss Jennifer Wilson 

P6 Mrs Carol O’Sullivan 

P7 Miss Rachel Bennett 

 

 Cedar News May (2) 2019                                           
  

The sponsored Skipathon was a great success and raised 

nearly £1,600.00 towards our school requisition for 

stationery etc for the next academic year.  

Thank you for support. Each class will be able to order 

£200.00 of resources. Thank you to Mrs O’Sullivan who  

co-ordinated the whole event. 

Dear Parents/Carers/Staff/ Pupils and Friends 
 

Thank you to everyone who have kept my family in their thoughts as we 

negotiate through this difficult time. Please contact the School Office if you 

have any queries or concerns relating to your child. 
 

Regards 

Hilary Crichton 
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Congratulations to the boys and girls who made the Sacrament of Reconciliation in April. 

Fr Brendan Smyth made the service very special for all those involved and commented on 

the excellent conduct of our pupils. Thank you to Mrs Magee for preparing the pupils 

and a particular thank you to the choir from P3 who sang so beautifully under the 

guidance of Mrs Glover. 

 

Well done: 

▪ Noah (P2) recently obtained the British Gymnastics Pow Academy Creative 

Award, and came third (under 8 category) in his first ever Stepping Stones 

Gymnastics Competition. 

▪ Ivy (P1) was placed 1st in the Modern Solo and placed 2nd in her Tap Solo. Ivy 

also got awarded the adjudicators award for Most Promising 5 year old at the 

North Belfast Ballet Festival. 
 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Play Park in Crossgar 
With the better weather more children are walking to the play 

park after school. The children’s safety walking along the 

Kilmore Road, crossing at the roundabout and their behaviour in 

the park is the responsibility of Parents/Carers and not the 

school. 

Any previous incidents have been as a result of lack of 

supervision with adults not in attendance at all or sitting in their 

cars. Please make sure whoever is collecting your child(ren) from 

school are fully aware of their responsibility in this regard. 

 
 


